

September 9, 1999

Mr. Wayne Mascolo

Dear Wayne:

Thank you for giving me one of the great moments in my life. You were so kind to help me in the beach buggy and provide assistance with you and your employees to get out into the ocean and swim. It was one of the most marvelous experiences of my life. Your offer to ride on the Waverunner was really great! Thanks so much for taking the time to spend a moment or two with a fellow who deeply appreciates it.

Make sure you come to Washington and see me. We will have some fun. Please give my regards to all the fine young men on your staff. They made Labor Day a very memorable and positive experience for this disabled American veteran.

I will continue to stay in touch. Godspeed and keep the faith.

Most respectfully,

Max Cleland

United States Senator

cc: Mark Hoffman, Manager, Harbor Beach Hotel

Ut Hen; l'on ave léturis! you